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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #15-0345   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager  
 
DATE: March 17, 2015 
 
TITLE: Reject All Bids – Criminal Defense Attorney Services 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission reject all bids for criminal defense attorney 
services, and find that the public interest will be served thereby.   
 
Background 
The Procurement Services Division issued Invitation to Bid Number (ITB) 453-11544 for 
criminal defense attorney services, which allowed for alternate offers.  Alternate offers 
are a means of allowing bidders to provide alternative solutions for providing the 
services delineated in the scope of work. The ITB should not have provided this option. 
Procurement has revised the bid specifications by removing the option for an alternate 
bid, and issued replacement ITB 453-11588, and recommends that the City 
Commission reject all bids pursuant to Subsection 2-180(5), Code of Ordinances of the 
City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida.  
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact to the City.  
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation 
 

 
Prepared by:  Robert McKenney, Procurement Specialist II  
  Elizabeth Cohen, Administrative Assistant I 
 
City Attorney’s Office:   Cynthia Everett, City Attorney 


